
      
        

 
10/12/2021 

 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I Blain Knox from Noble Works Australia Pty Ltd am a competent and experienced Demolition Contractor. I have over 23 
years’ experience in the Building and Construction industry, I have held a demolition licence (No AS212245) since 2015 
along with my Supervisors Licence.  
 
I can confirm that I have worked in the development of the Demolition Plan submitted to Hindmarsh Constructions 
Australia Pty Ltd for the works we are undertaking at Sutherland Hospital. I believe it is adequate, fit for purpose and in 
accordance with AS2601 The Demolition of Structures. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information or clarification.  
 
Regards,  

 
Blain Knox 
Director 
0422 200 482 


